Grant Report-School Year 2005/06

Pending Grants and Working Grants

Best Buy Grant

· Several schools have applied for this grant and they are still pending.  The schools that have notified the office that they have applied are:  Vine Grove Elementary and Howevalley Elementary have forwarded the information to the grant office.  Lincoln Trail Elementary and North Hardin have also applied for this grant.

SHOPA Kids in Need Foundation Grant

· Meadow View Elementary has applied for this grant.  The amount requested is $500 and the grant is still pending.

GEAR UP State Grant

· This grant is one that Radcliff Middle School qualified for.  It is still pending in the grant office due to the fact that final paperwork has not been received.

General Mills Youth Health Grant

· Lincoln Trail Elementary has applied for this grant and it is still pending.

Lowe’s Toolbox for Education Grant

· This is a grant that PTA’s can apply for.  

· The deadlines for this grant are November 1 and March 15.

· Several schools requested the information on this grant to include Creekside Elementary, East Hardin Middle School, and Lincoln Trail Elementary.

Laura Bush Literacy Grant

· Information on how to apply for this grant was forwarded to Brenda Wilson at Meadow View Elementary.  The application is on line.

Tire Crumb Rubber Grant

· This grant is a recent one from the Environmental and Public Protection Cabinet.  Hardin County Schools received two grants from this program and several schools have inquired about the program this year.  

· The deadline is at the end of January 2006.  Two of the schools that have inquired about this grant are East Hardin Middle School and Meadow View Elementary.

Smaller Learning Communities Grant

· The program and grant for this program is one that the district communicates with GRREC about.  The grant writer for GRREC communicates with the grant office about upcoming possibilities in this area and it is an area that is pending based on what the criteria is.  

· The three high schools have worked collaboratively with the grant writer from GRREC and they will hear in September if the grant is awarded.

Dow Corning Math and Science Grant

· The grant coordinator for Hardin County Schools will be preparing a grant and submitting to Dow Corning on behalf of Central Hardin High School.  The grant will be used to purchase graphing calculators and other equipment that will enhance the Math Alliance Grant that they are participating in through GRREC.  The amount of the proposal exceeds $50,000 and the materials would be used in each of their math classes. This grant was applied for and not funded.
Department for Juvenile Justice

· Dr. Renae’ Harrison with the Adult Education located at Mulberry Helm has completed this grant and it is still pending.  The total amount is $43,122.

Emergency Response Grant

· The Student Services Department is working with GRREC in the preparation of this grant. This grant is a grant that would provide services, training, and resources. The contact person for Hardin County Schools is Mr. Eric Vowels.

LUMINA

· Mr. Eric Vowels in collaboration with the ExCel foundation and Pat Bohannon have applied for a three-year grant that would total $180,000.

Target Grant

· Hardin County Schools Performing Arts Center has applied for this grant to supplement the Missoula Children’s Theatre scheduled for August 19-24, 2007.

· The amount of the grant request is $2,950.

American Honda Grant

· Tanya Harrington is working collaboratively with the Grant Coordinator to prepare a final proposal to submit to the American Honda Foundation.  This is a grant that requests $60,000 for 15 sets of graphing calculator sets for each of the math classrooms at Central Hardin High School.  This is a request that has also been made and turned down by Dow Corning.  Central Hardin is actively seeking funds to provide these calculators that would be used in addition to the instructional strategies that are being learned through the Math Alliance Grant that Mrs. Harrington participates in. 

